
 
 
Reminders: 

 
 Sept 2: SCHOOL CLOSED Labor Day Observance 
 Sept 5: Board Meeting 5pm Library 
 Sept 12: Back to School Night  
 Sept 13: Early Dismissal (1:30pm) All Grades K-8 
 Oct 4: Early Dismissal (1:30pm) All Grades K-8 

 
 

 

 
Recordatorios: 
 
 Sept 2: ESCUELA CERRADA - Día del Trabajo, Festivo  
 Sept 5: Reunión de la Mesa Directiva 5pm Biblioteca 
 Sept 12: Noche de Regreso a la Escuela!  6pm  
 Sept 13: Salida temprana (1:30pm) Todos los Grados K-8  
 Oct 4: Salida temprana (1:30pm) Todos los Grados K-8 

  
 
 
  

 



 

Dear Nicasio Families,          August 29, 2019 

Thank you to all who were able to join us for our first meet and greet of the year last Friday 
afternoon. It was a wonderful way for our families to connect. I had several parents ask if we can do 
more throughout the year, and I think that is a wonderful idea. Stay tuned for our next one! Big 
thank you to our parent leaders, Kristin & Bob Kuzma, Melissa Uzri and Lillian Ayroso for 
orchestrating a fun afternoon.  

Yesterday we had our first schoolwide assembly, where we discussed 
what it means to SHARE in the responsibility of making our Nicasio school 
community the best it can be. We are good citizens when we are Safe, 
Helpful, Aware, Respectful, and an Example to others. I also introduced our 
September life skill, digital citizenship. New this year, each classroom teacher 
will do a brief lesson once per month around the topic of digital citizenship. 

The first lessons will be next Wednesday, September 4th and will include a printed resource for 
families. Be sure to ask your child about it! 

I am happy to officially introduce our new PE Specialist, Neal Chavez. Neal has experience 
as a coach and referee for youth basketball, and will be a great fit for our school. The kids have 
enjoyed getting to know him this past week. Also, our Performing Arts program, taught by guest 
instructor Ms. Monica Snell, began this week. Thank you to the Nicasio School Foundation 
(NSF) for bringing this program back to our students! Ms. Monica will be working in all 
classrooms for the next 15 weeks, culminating in a performance of Aladdin Junior at our Winter 
Holiday Program.  

I am incredibly grateful to the NSF for the financial support that allows us to offer PE, 
Performing Arts, Spanish and art to our students. And thank YOU for your financial contributions. 
The students love these programs and they would not be possible without our families and friends. To 
learn more about NSF, visit www.nicasioschoolfoundation.org. 

Finally, please save the date for our first board meeting next Thursday, September 5th at 5 
pm in the library. Also, Back to School Night will be the following Thursday, September 12th. 
Please see the attached flyer for more information. And a friendly reminder that school will be 
closed next Monday, September 2nd, for Labor Day. Enjoy the long weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Barbara 

                        

http://www.nicasioschoolfoundation.org/


 

 

 

 

 

              

 



   
Back-to-School Night 2019 

 

Thursday, September 12th  
 

▪ Doors Open at 5:45pm   ▪ Event Begins at 6pm ▪ Event Concludes at 7:30pm 
 

Please join us for Nicasio School’s Back-to-School Night. This is a great opportunity for parents and 
guardians to learn more about the teachers, the curriculum they are using in their classrooms, and 
other school-related activities.  In addition, there will be brief presentations on how you can get 
involved with Nicasio School Foundation and Parent Club activities.    
 
May students and their younger siblings attend? 

This event is for adults only. Parents are strongly encouraged to make their own babysitting 
arrangements at home. 

 
Will babysitting be provided on campus? 

Limited childcare will be provided in the library. There is limited capacity for this service.  If you 
are unable to secure your own childcare and need to use the babysitting provided at the school, 
all current students and younger siblings who plan to attend must be registered in the office in 
advance, no later than 2pm on Wednesday, September 11th.  Please note that children not on 
the registration list may not be admitted. Thank you for understanding that this service is not 
an opportunity for kids simply to visit school and hang out with friends.  

 
Will food be provided? 

Refreshments will not be provided at this event. Please plan an early dinner or bring a snack 
with you. Any young children brought to the school for babysitting should eat dinner prior to 
arrival. 

 
The evening begins promptly at 6pm  

Please arrive early enough to settle into a seat before the event starts. Doors open at 5:45pm. 
Babysitting begins at 5:45pm. We hope to see all of you (moms, dads and grandparents) there! 

 
 



Forum:

Education Equity in Marin 

Thursday, August 29, 2019 

 3 to 5 p.m. 
Terra Linda High School Theater - 320 Nova Albion Way, San Rafael 

For more event details, visit: 

www.Facebook.com/MarinCommunicationsForum. 

This is a free event co‐sponsored by First 5 Marin and MCOE. 

RSVP to Michelle@First5Marin.org. 

Keynote Speaker: 

Tony Thurmond 

CA Superintendent of 

Public Instruction



 



Sir Francis Drake High School        
 A California Distinguished School    
 
 

Liz Seabury, Principal        
Nate Severin & Chad Stuart, Assistant Principals 

 
 

August 7, 2019 
 
 
Pirate Community, 
  
For many years, we have conducted tours at our school to familiarize incoming students and parents 
with our academic and extracurricular programs, as well as the culture and personality of our campus. 
  
Our increasing enrollment has meant more frequent disruptions to classes, students, and school staff. 
It has also created more challenges for organizing the tours.  Additionally, middle school students are 
missing class time to attend tours when they should be in class. 
  
For these reasons, we will no longer be conducting tours at Drake or any of the schools in the Tam 
District. Although we no longer offer tours, there are a number of ways you can still learn about our 
school and become familiar with our campus and school culture.  Please see below for ways to learn 
about Drake. Please also know that Drake has not had a "shadow" program for many years for 
reasons similar to those described above and will not be bringing back the shadow program. 
 
We are working closely with our main partner middle schools on how we can provide communication 
to our incoming 8th graders and their families with all the necessary information they need to come to 
Drake.  We will have more information soon! 
 
We encourage you to visit the Drake HS Web Page for a wealth of information.  Some of the most 
popular links are below. 

The public is always welcome at athletic and theater events.  Athletic events are published in the 
Marin Independent Journal and at Drake Athletics.  Under Pirate News on our homepage, check out 
The Community Compass, our weekly newsletter, the current Pirate TV episode, or Crew 
Announcements  An active School Calendar in on the Drake Home Page and look under “Drake 
News” for current events.   Read our student newspaper, The Jolly Roger online.  To get the flavor of 
the school yourself, you can just drop by the school after 3:45 and wander around.   Unfortunately, 
our staff is not available to meet with families at this time, but there will usually still be some students 
and teachers around who can answer general questions.   
  
You may be interested in some key links for information about Drake and the Tamalpais Union High 
School District: 
  

 New Student Registration 
 District Attendance Boundaries 
 Drake 2018-19School Profile for a snapshot of relevant information 
 Drake Instructional Guide for specifics of academic information 
 Drake School Accountability Report Card for 2017-18 for detailed school data (published in 

2018-19 - usually published a year later) 
 College and Career Center   

 
 

https://www.tamdistrict.org/drake
https://drakeathletics.org/
https://www.tamdistrict.org/PirateNews
https://www.tamdistrict.org/Page/11965
https://www.tamdistrict.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=6189#calendar7138/20190129/month
https://www.tamdistrict.org/Page/1034
https://drakejollyroger.com/
https://www.tamdistrict.org/Page/4698
https://www.tamdistrict.org/Page/8
https://www.tamdistrict.org/cms/lib/CA01000875/Centricity/Domain/331/School%20Profile%202018-19.pdf
https://www.tamdistrict.org/cms/lib/CA01000875/Centricity/Domain/312/Instructional%20Guide%2019-20%20Drone%20Pic%20Cover%20draft.pdf
https://www.tamdistrict.org/Page/7
https://www.tamdistrict.org/Page/1199


 New Science Standards 
 TUHSD Athletics Website  Look for the Parent-Student Guide to Athletics on the Athlete 

Registration page 
 2019-20 District Calendar   
 Drake 2019-20 Academic Calendar 
 Drake Daily Bell Schedules 
 Drake Fund 
 TUHSD Open Enrollment Process  
 TUHSD Budget 

Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to seeing you at Drake in the future. 
  
Liz Seabury 
Principal, Sir Francis Drake High School 
 
 
 

https://www.tamdistrict.org/domain/1300
https://www.tamdistrict.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=347
https://www.tamdistrict.org/cms/lib/CA01000875/Centricity/Domain/1/Calendar%20TUHSD%202019-20%20Approved%206-26-18.pdf
https://www.tamdistrict.org/Page/12254
https://www.tamdistrict.org/Page/4830
https://www.drakefund.org/
https://www.tamdistrict.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=343
https://www.tamdistrict.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=88






Have fun learning with hands-on science

 •  Robots

 •  Virtual Reality

 •  Microscopes

Part of the Bay Area Science Festival and partnered with Career Technical Education Foundation,
Buck Institute for Research on Aging, and University of California at San Francisco.
This is not a school district sponsored activity. This �yer was not printed at the school district’s expense. The school
district has not evaluated or approved the program or service. For information, email info@northbayscience.org.

 •  Astronaut Gear

 •  Squid

 •  3D Printing

 •  Sound Waves

 •  Rockets

 •  Slime

 •  Telescopes

 •  Drones

 •  Much More!

northbayscience.org      �� �     �  @northbaysciencediscoveryday      �� �     �  @DiscoveryDayNB

Saturday, October 26, 2019

10:00 am - 4:00 pm

Sonoma County Fairgrounds

1350 Bennett Valley Rd, Santa Rosa, CA 95404

Free Admission

Free Parking



 

 

 

 
5555 Nicasio Valley Road, Nicasio, CA 94946 

 415.662.2184 /  415.662.2250 / www.nicasioschool.org

 
 
 

Emergency Communication Systems 

 

 

School Messenger 

Nicasio School uses an emergency communication system, School Messenger, to 

communicate with families in the event of an emergency. This system allows 

communication via phone call, email, and test message. We will conduct our 

annual test of this system in October. Please be sure your contact information is up 

to date in the main office. 

 

 

Alert Marin 

Alert Marin is an emergency communication system from the Marin County 

Sheriff’s Office. Follow this link to register for alerts: 

https://www.marinsheriff.org/services/emergency-services/alert-marin 

 

 

Nixle 
Nixle is an emergency communication system for residents of an area (determined 

by zip code) that will immediately notify users during emergency incidents. To 

register, visit: 

http://www.nixle.com/ 

 

 

Twitter 

Follow organizations such as Marin County Sheriff (@MarinSheriff), CHP Marin 

(@CHPMarin), and The West Marin Feed (@WestMarinFeed) for up-to-date 

information during an emergency. 

https://www.marinsheriff.org/services/emergency-services/alert-marin
http://www.nixle.com/
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